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Work found for 1,200_i_ri—'-l 986

Dear Editor:

With my final days as
CECS supervisor winding
down, I feel a sense of
urgency to thank local
employers for their sup-
port. During my two years
with the Canada Employ-
ment Centre for Students
program there has been

dramatic increases in local
student placement activity.
This year our placement
level increased (to date)
12.5 per cent over the 1985
season, and 34.4 per cent
over the 1984 season. In ac-
tual numbers the 1984
placement level was 893
jobs, 1985, 1,068

Art show drew 400

Dear Editor:

Thank you for your
paper's excellent coverage
of our recent art exhibit,
Left on Tiny 17.

The exhibition, which
was held at our studios
near Laftontaine on Aug.
16, was a great success.
About 400 people came to
view the work and enjoy
the gardens. It is encourag-

ing to see so much support
for an art event of this
kind.

We particularly ap-
preciated Michelle Gouett
taking the time to preview
the show and interview us

both.

Sincerely,
John Hartman
Rod Prouse

Workshoppe says

placements, and this year
we have placed 1,200
students so far! 3

The Midland Canada
Employment Centre for
Students has had increases
and decreases in
placements over the years,
which largely reflects local
economic performance. I
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Next!

have been fortunate to ad-
minister this program dur-
ing a local economic upsw-
ing. This year's placement
level, at the Student Centre
in Midland, is the highest
recorded since the pro-
gram started.

The bottom line,
however, is that our emloy-

[t was a real assembly line production to get a hot dog

ment area has assisted
1,200 situations where
students have gained im-
portant life experiences.
They have also earned
money which will allow
them to continue their pur-
suit of academic goals.
On behalf of the students
who have used our services

this year, I thank all
businesses and
homeowners who have us-
ed our services. You can
feel proud of your con-
tribution to Canada’s Na-
tional Student Summer
Employment program.
On Aug. 29 the Canada
Employment Centre for
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Students closed for the
season. People requiring
employment assistance
should contact the Canada
Employment Centre, in the
Mountainview Mall,
Midland (526-2224).

Thank you

Ian J.K. Lucas
CECS Supervisor
1986, 1985

False
s alarm

Before the Pene-

tanguishene Fire Depart-

" ment (PDF) even arrived at
the Penetang Mental
Health Centre (MHC) after
being called to a fire, the
brigade was dispatched
back to their station.

According to Fire Chiet
Ted Light, the only call the
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Association President Jelle Hessel and Ken Burgess

spent the day cooking up a storm for the many visitors
to the M.P.P.'s farm.

fire fighters received last

-at the Al McLean Corn Roast held in Dalston Sunday week. on Thursdav morn-

afternoon. Simcoe East Progressive Conservation
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Dear Editor:

The Penetang Art
Workshoppe would like to
take this opportunity to
thank everyone who
helped make our Sum-
merama art exhibition
such a success; the media,
the Penetang Chamber of
Commerce, the Penetang
Legion, Ray McLarney and
the public for their interest

and comments.

Special recognition goes
to the North Simcoe Arts
Council for their financial
aid.

I personally wish to
thank the members of the
Penetang Art Workshoppe
for their support and
participation.

Yours truly,
Prima MclIntosh
(President)

Almost $3,000
raised during day

Dear Editor:

On behalf of the
members of the Auxiliary
to the Huronia District
Hospital, I would like to
thank the area residents
and summer visitors for
their generous support of
our annual Tag Day. The
one day “blitz" of the malls
and downtown area raised
almost $3,000. This money
will be used for equipment
purchases and will support
Auxiliary projects in pa-
fient care.

A special Thank you is

due to Mary Jarman and.

her group of volunteers in
Victoria Harbour; to the
three Junior Volunteers

who tagged in uniform;
and to Knox Presbyterian

Church and the church
secretary. Their help is

much appreciated.

This year, 1986, is a
special birthday year for
the hospital and the Aux-
iliary. We can all be very
proud of our regional
hospital, the staff and
volunteers. But we always
need the help and support
of the community.

Please remember us this
coming year as special
events and projects are an-
nounced. Thank you.

Cathy Martin
President
H.D.H. Auxiliary

Learn to speak
second language

Planning a trip? Would
you like to learn another
language for your own
satisfaction? The Midland
Public Library stocks a
number of language learn-
ing systems in French,
[talian, Spanish, Japanese
and German, which are
available free from the
Reference Department.

Following is a list of new
books available at the
library as of August 22.

Fiction. The Magic Cot-
tage by James Herbert,
Apricot Bed by Margaret
Yorke, The Third Reel
West by Bill Pronzini, The
Lilac Bus by Maeve Bin-
chy, Girl With a Crystal
Dove by Mollie Hardwick,

Vendetta by Steve Shagan.
Non-fiction. How to

Motivate People by Fran

Tarkenton, Aircraft Versus
Aircraft

by Norman
Franks, Rock Husdon: His

Story by Rock Husdon,

CFL '86 by The Canadian
Football League, Shoot-

down: The Verdict on KAL
007 by R.W. Johnson,

British Columbia: Time of

Qur Lives.

The films scheduled for

Aug. 27 are Winnie the
Pooh and Tigger Too, Oh
My ‘Aching’ Tooth, Big
Henry and the Polka-Dot-
Kid. Films begin at 1:30
p.m.
Library. Admission is free.

in the Children’s

PGH births

A baby boy was born to
Lise and Peter Fournier of
4 Water St. in Pene-
tanguishene on August 28.

ing, was just a false alarm.

Play your part

Each year in Canada, about 70 young
children are killed and 4000 are injured in

car crashes.

The latest national survey showed that
almost 80% of children under 5 are not
being protected adequately in motor vehicles.

Transport Canada sets tough safety

must meet.

standards that manufacturers of infant car-
riers, child safety seats Land booster seats

You can provide the best protection for
your children by securing them in a properly
installed seat, anchored to your vehicle by
a top tether strap.

Buckle up. It’s the thing to do.
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Transport Canada

Transports Canada
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